
 

 

Good Afternoon,  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Charlotte is excited to offer a new and exciting Job & Career Readiness Training 
opportunity that will prepare you for the working world and assist you with accomplishing your 
career goals. We have created an amazing training for you that is flexible, engaging, and 
beneficial to your future. You will be experiencing virtual learning along with some live training 
that will reinforce what you learn virtually.  



The virtual portion of your virtual training will be completed in LinkedIn Learning. This is an 
amazing platform that offers a variety of courses and certifications that you can take advantage 
of. We have carefully curated content for your training, but you will have full access to this 
platform. This will allow you to learn more about your career pathway, gain a new certification, 
or learn a new skill that will benefit you later in your career journey. The remainder of your 
training will occur via WebEx on a date that is specific to your school. Your live training date will 
be provided after you complete this registration.  

If you are interested in this training opportunity, please click on the flyer above to register. The 
deadline to register for this training is Wednesday September 30th at 11:59pm. Please be sure 
to complete your registration as soon as possible to ensure access to the training. As a 
reminder, Job & Career Readiness Training is a requirement for the MYEP program. All 
students must complete this training in full to be placed at an internship site.  

Orientation for this training will occur on a rolling basis for this program. Students that register 
by 9/11/20 will be oriented on Monday September 14th at 6:00pm via WebEx. All other 
students will be oriented on Monday October 5th at 6:00pm. The orientation will be recorded 
and sent out to those who cannot attend these dates.  

You will be given access to the virtual training on Friday October 3rd. Please sign up as soon as 
possible to secure your spot! If you have any questions about this training, please contact Omar 
Crenshaw at omar.crenshaw@charlottenc.gov. We look forward to working with you and 
assisting you with making your career goals a reality.  
 

Thank You, 
 

-Omar  

 

 

 


